Circular No (
Date: 24/03/2020
To:

healthcare service providers

Subject: Licensed Healthcare Professional
Rotation between Abu Dhabi Licensed
Healthcare Facilities.

Greetings,

We would like to extend you our greetings
wishing you all the best and success.

The Department of Health extends sincere
gratitude to your invaluable efforts in
managing the spread of Covid — 19 virus.

In line with the Ministerial resolution - no.
230/2020, please be informed that the
Department of Health — Abu Dhabi - permits
all licensed health professionals to work in a
team spirit within licensed healthcare
facilities to provide medical support to
control and limit the outbreak of the Novel
Corona Virus, as  per the applicable
regulations and the following terms:

e This initiative shall be made purely
to serve the society with an objective
to prevent, control, stop spread of
corona virus.

e Documented agreement between
both Healthcare Providersprovided
that the initiative is non-profit and
free of charge.

e |Insurance network and financing
issues will remain as is
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This circular will remain valid till December
2020, unless extended through another
circular.

Thanking you for your kind cooperation,,,

“This circular is designed for regulatory procedures and
should not be used as content for media publication™
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